

Eugene Metro Rotary Club

Meets every Tuesday at 6:00 via Zoom.

Eugene Metro Rotary Club

P.O. Box 24845

Eugene Or. 97402

Board of Directors

Daniel Reece - President

Jessica Price - President Elect

Andrew Verner - Past President

Andrea Smith - Secretary

Holly Cabell - Treasurer

Steve Hitch - At Large

Gwen Meyer - At Large

Eugene Metropolitan Rotary Club

PROGRAMS

July 7, 2020

Caroline Forell, Eugene Masonic Cemetery Association Board President

(Look for email with Zoom link)

Quote of the Week

Freedom is nothing but a chance to be better.

- Albert Camus

July Birthday

07/25 Laura Macagno-Shang

The Metro Rotary Project
Grants Committee makes
recommendations to the
Metro Club Board regarding
service projects that the Club
should fund. This is your
opportunity to participate in
the decision-making process
for club service project
funding. All Metro Rotarians
are welcome to attend.

Metro Project Grants Committee Meetings 2020

?????

Eugene Metro Rotary Small Grants Policy

In addition to the service projects brought to the Eugene Metro Project Grants Committee, members may propose small project grants addressing an immediate community need (local or international), not to exceed \$250, to be funded by the club.

Announcements

Funds for Grants: Approximately \$7,000 is still available for grants. If you have an idea for a grant proposal, contact Paul Shang, who chairs Metro's Project Grants Committee.

At a club meeting in the near future, members will be asked for their ideas and suggestions for Metro fundraising in the age of Covid-19.

Ed Thompson Memorial Award for Outstanding Contributions to Metro: If you missed last week's Passing of the Paddle meeting, Jim Bryson was named the first recipient of this award, a beautiful glass platter created by Joanne Syron and donated by Holly Cabell. Congratulations, Jim, and thanks for everything you do for Metro.

Wednesday, August 5, 5 pm: Next Metro Board meeting via Zoom